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Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club –every Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday & Friday 
 
Thursday Canteen is open Thursday. 
Every Fri Music/AFL 
Wed 21 Jul P&C Meeting tomorrow, 3.30pm 
23-24 Aug Book Week 
30 Aug-3 Sep NAIDOC Week 
 

Welcome back to Term 3 & I hope that 
everyone had a chance to enjoy the truly 
beautiful winter weather we’re 
experiencing. 
 
This term we have introduced an SMS alert system to 
help with our Attendance Program. When students 
are absent from school, an SMS will be sent out to the 
parents /carers mobile number around 10.30am. 
Parents/carers then need to respond to the SMS, or 
phone the school to justify the absence. We really 
hope that this will help with reducing the number of 
unexplained absences that we have been 
experiencing. 
 
On Thursday of this week, we will be holding our 
Athletics Carnival. We will be walking over to Mogo 
Oval at 10am where we will hold our running events, 
discus and shotput. We will return to school by 
lunchtime. Canteen will operate as normal so lunch 
orders can be made. We thank you for not attending 
the oval to watch the carnival as we do have Covid 
restrictions to follow and we will post as many 
pictures as possible on Facebook. 
 
Next week is Education Week. This year’s theme is: 
Lifelong Learners. To celebrate and showcase our 
celebration of Public Education we plan to put 
together a video which will go on Facebook. Again, 
we know you’ll understand that due to Covid 

restrictions we can’t invite you onsite, but we do want 
you to share in how great our school community is. 
 
This week we are finalising our collection of data for 
the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data (NCCD) 
on school students with disability. Please read the 
attached letter for more information about this 
process. 
 
As usual, if anyone would like more information or 
needs to chat, please don’t hesitate to call. Stay well, 
safe and happy. 
 
Mrs Schuchmann 
Rlg Principal 
 
Marida’s -Star of the day 
Star of the day … goes to Ares for being on task 
in Literacy groups.  
Leyla Taylor 
 

Umbarra 
Term 3 is off to a flying start and we are getting 
stuck into work. In Literacy we are starting to look 
at Poetry and in Maths we are working on Data 
collection. Special mention to Amiirah, who has 
really worked on her handwriting over the past few 
months. 
Kylie Parker 
 

CANTEEN 
The canteen is open Thursday. We will set up a 
suggestion box so you can make suggestions of what 
you would like to have on the menu. This week’s 
menu comes from Tyrone. Enjoy! Please make sure 
orders are in early as it is Athletics Carnival day. 
Cheese Burger & drink  $6.00 
Nachos Bowl & drink  $6.00 
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FRUIT BREAK 
Just a reminder fruit break is at 10.45am daily. 
Please bring a piece of fruit cut up and school hat is 
to be worn. 
Check out the website for healthy lunch box and 
snack recipes and ideas: healthylunchbox.com.au  
 

BOOK CLUB 
Book club money and orders are due by Friday, 30 
July. 
 

LIBRARY NEWS 
Children have started borrowing from the library for 
reading in their classroom.  
Book Week is in week 7 this term, 23 -24 August. 
See the poster for the theme. Start thinking of ideas 
for costumes for the book parade. 
 

P&C NEWS 
• Our next P&C meeting is tomorrow, 

Wednesday, 21 July at 3.30pm in the 
staffroom. This is a Covid safe meeting, 
please bring your phone to scan the QR code 
and wear a face mask. Thank you. New 
members are welcome. 

• We will be holding two raffles this term: 
The first one is 3 baskets of new toys which 
were donated for our Attendance Program 
however as they were not of equal value we 
could not use them. The money raised will 
be used to purchase appropriate prizes for 
the Attendance Program Awards. Drawn 
Friday 13 August. Great Christmas 
presents!! The second will be for Father’s 
Day which will be drawn Friday 3 
September and there will be a stall as well 
so the children can buy a gift for 
dad/grandad. 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool. Ph: 4411 8453 
for enrolment details.  

• Mogo SUPA Club-Boomerang Meeting 
Place every third Tuesday of the month 
3.30-5.30pm. Due to Covid restrictions it 
will not be on today, the next one is 17 
August. Permission form available at the 
school office. 

• OZHARVEST mobile market. Friday 23 July 
9.30-10.30am, Church St, just past Veitch 
St, Mogo. 
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